
 

From:             2th February 2012  
 

T. Dharmarao, IAS   
Industries Commissioner & 
Managing Director, M.P. Laghu Udyog Nigam 
Government of Madhya Pradesh 
Bhopal (M.P.) 
 

Dear Sir, 

Kindly accept hearty greetings from the Government of Madhya Pradesh, the second largest State in 

India. The Madhya Pradesh Laghu Udyog Nigam Ltd (MPLUN) in association with Confederation of Indian 

Industry is co-organising 5th MP Exportech 2013 during 1 – 3 March, 2013 at Bhopal in Madhya Pradesh, 

India. Event is co-sponsored by Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Government of India and Government of 

MadhyaPradesh. 5th MP Exportech 2013 is a Reverse Buyer Seller Meet and shall focus on the following 

product categories. 

• Packaging & Plastic Products • Engineering & Machine Tools • Food, Agro & Herbal Products 
• Textiles of Madhya Pradesh  • Power and Energy Sector   
 

The prime objective of 5th MP Exportech 2013 is to establish firm links between the international 

markets and export industries in Madhya Pradesh. It will bring together manufacturers, sellers, exporters and 

international buyers on one platform. 5th MP Exportech 2013 will provide international trade and marketing 

exposure to export-oriented items and products of Madhya Pradesh. 

As per the norms MPLUN will host buyers from the above-mentioned categories from all over the 

globe for 5th MP Exportech 2013. The selected buyers would be provided return economy airfare and hotel 

stay for 1 – 3 February, 2013 (2 nights). They will also be provided local hospitality and transportation. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the brochure for your reference. 

You are requested to kindly suggest the name of distinguished / potential buyers / companies who 

deals in above-mentioned product categories.  

In this connection it is requested to kindly depute an executive with whom our officials can co-ordinate 

regarding the event. For further clarifications you may please contact Mr. Sudhanshu Johri- +919691945671. 

We await your kind response at the earliest. 

With Kind Regards  
 

To, 
 

Ms. Susmita Gongulee 
Ambassador 
Embassy of India 
77, Cinnah Caddesi, Cankaya, 06680-Ankara, 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
(T. Dharmarao) 

 

 


